
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

From the new Autumn term, commencing September 2023, all 
children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 living in Greater London will be offered 
Free School Meals.

FREE SCHOOL 
MEALS FOR 
ALL CHILDREN
from September

In response to the rising cost of 
living, the Mayor of London has 
made a commitment that every 
primary school child is entitled to 
a Free School Meal. This important 
step extends the existing Free 
School Meal provision – currently 
available to children in reception, 
and years 1 and 2 – to all primary 
school children in Greater London. 

Chartwells Schools – as your catering partner – design nutritious 
seasonal menus, lovingly created by our team of talented chefs and 
dedicated nutritionists, who make sure the menus are packed with 
all the ingredients children need to grow strong and healthy. 

Every day there is a choice 
of two hot main courses, 
jacket potatoes, pasta or a 
packed lunch. The meals are 
nutritionally balanced and 
feature familiar favourites as 
well as exciting new flavours, 
to encourage children to try 
something different. 

We also cater for children with allergies and intolerances, so they can 
feel safe and included with their friends whilst eating school meals. If 
your child has a dietary requirement, please read the attached letter 
from the Chartwells Medical Diet Team to ensure we can cater for all 
children from September. Please provide all information as soon as 
possible, and before 21st July 2023, to allow the Medical Diets team 
enough time to develop an appropriate menu for your child/children. 

Please visit your school’s website for any further information on how 
to order meals in advance.


